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DONATIONS 

Our Early Years Team are 

looking for donations of 

sandpit toys, outdoor paint 

and chalkboard paint. If 

anyone has anything they 

would like to donate we would 

appreciate this.  

PARENT TEACHER ASSOCIATION 

 

We are looking for Parents to join 

our PTA. If anyone would be 

interested please send a message 

to the admin email. 

admin@cambois.northumberland

.sch.uk  

 

Thank you 

DUKESHOUSE WOOD 

A reminder that the balance for Dukeshouse Wood Residential Trip is due Friday 

12th May 2023.  
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GALLIFORD TRY 

The children were asked to design a poster for 

a competition run by Galliford Try.  

 

They have picked a number of the children’s 

designs which will be displayed outside of their 

site in Cambois. Keep a look out for their 

amazing work.  

 

 Congratulations to the children chosen. 

CORONATION FAYRE 

Thank you to all who attended the 

Coronation Fayre last week. We have raised 

£260 for our Food Bank.  

 

We were able to put on this amazing event 

with the help of some funding from 

Northumberland County Council.  

SCHOOL LUNCHES 

We kindly ask again for parents  to 

order their children’s school meals 

from home. Please confirm if your 

child will be having a packed lunch or 

a school meal. Too much time is being 

taken up in the morning asking 

children what they would like for 

dinner and this is cutting into their 

learning time.  

 

Thank you 



 

                                                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                     

 

 

REMINDER 

A reminder for parents/carers of children who 

only do a morning session that pick up time for 

children is 11:40am. We are noticing an 

increase in parents picking children up late. 

Please ensure your child is picked up on time.  

 

Thank you 

SUN SAFETY 

As the weather is becoming 

warmer can we please remind 

parents to apply sun cream to 

your child and send a hat into 

school for them.  

 

Thank you  

WASHINGTON WETLANDS CENTRE 

A reminder that Miss Jackson’s class 

(Year 1&2) will be going on a trip to 

Washington Wetlands Centre next 

Friday 19th May. A letter has been sent 

home. Please ensure your consent 

form has been completed and handed 

back into school.  

 

Thank you 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

   

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

              SWIMMING DAYS:  

o Every Thursday – Year 5 Swimming 

o Every Wednesday – Reception Swimming 

  

 

 

• Friday 19th May – Year 1 and 2 Trip to Washington Wetlands Centre 

• Friday 26th May – School closes for half term.  

• Monday 5th June – Teacher Training Day. 

• Tuesday 6th June – School re-opens. 

• Monday 12th June-Wednesday 14th June – Dukeshouse Wood Residential Trip for 

Years 4, 5 and 6 

 

 

 

 

                             

 

 

 


